
China and the 
              United Nations

2015 marks an important year for the United  
Nations as it celebrates the 70th anniversary of  
both the organization’s founding and the end  
of World War II. His Excellency Liu Jieyi, the  
Ambassador of China to the United Nations,  
will discuss China’s role in the United Nations.
 
One of China’s top experts on United Nations  
issues, arms control, and U.S.-China relations,  
Ambassador Liu has served as the director-general 
of the Department of International Organizations 
and Conferences, the Department of Arms Control 
and Disarmament, and the Department of North 
American and Oceanian Affairs of China’s Ministry 
of Foreign Affairs. He was previously the assistant 
minister and vice minister of foreign affairs. He has 
twice served as the president of the United Nations 
Security Council.

Ambassador Liu Jieyi WEDNESDAY,  
APRIL 1, 2015
4:30 P.M.
Washington Room,  
Mather Hall
A public reception immediately  
following in the Wean Terrace Rooms

THE LECTURE IS FREE AND OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT  
TRINITY’S OFFICE OF DONOR RELATIONS  
AT (860) 297-2010. 

The McGill International Studies Fund was established in 1996 with a gift from Patricia C. and Charles H. McGill III ’63. The gift helped secure a  
matching grant from the National Endowment for the Humanities. The fund supports the appointment of visiting humanities scholars, primarily  
international scholars, in the academic areas of international studies that include African studies, Asian studies, Latin American studies, Middle  
Eastern studies, global studies, and Russian and Eurasian studies.

Co-sponsored by the World Affairs Council of Connecticut 
and United Technologies Corporation

The Patricia C. and Charles H. McGill III ’63 Lecture in International Studies


